
Dear Chairperson Corvese and members of the House Labor Committee: 
 
I am planning to start a family very soon, and the thought of only having six weeks off for my 
body to recover and get to know my new child is frankly... terrifying. Rhode Island should keep 
pace with other states and give new parents and other kinds of caregivers 12 weeks to deal with 
serious health crises. This support will help people keep their families afloat and get back to 
work from a more stable and healthy place. 
 
Additionally, it's madness that siblings and grandchildren aren't already included in the definition 
of eligible care recipients. Families are expansive, and many members of a given family may 
need care.  
 
I urge you to vote in favor of bill H7171. 
 
Sincerely, 
Liza Burkin 
232 Adelaide Ave  
Providence, RI  
 
 
--  
--  
Organizer 
Providence Streets Coalition 
(401) 400-1382 
 
pronouns: she/her 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fourstreetspvd.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHouseLabor%40rilegislature.gov%7C228d981d44384f4322f608dc2c2b814f%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638433812583632149%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZhqAh7Rgd1PuMUKA4u8Jf6pSBLhLHaJ95sbtTS%2BZxMk%3D&reserved=0

